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Thursday, 14 March 2024  

ICA Board welcomes Lloyd’s Tracey Bryan as non-executive director 
The Board of the Insurance Council of Australia (ICA) today announced incoming Lloyd’s General 
Representative in Australia Tracey Bryan has been appointed a non-executive director of the ICA 
Board. 

Tracey will replace outgoing Lloyd’s representative Chris Mackinnon, who joined the ICA Board in 
2017. 

Tracey will hold the dual role of Lloyd’s General Representative in Australia and Lloyd’s Head of 
Regulatory Affairs & Compliance Asia Pacific from 1 April.  

She joined Lloyd’s in 2010 and has over 20 years’ experience in the insurance industry having 
managed claims and dispute resolution teams, conduct risk, compliance, and legislative development.  

Holding a Bachelor of Laws and Bachelor of Arts from Monash University, Tracey commenced her 
legal career working as principal solicitor for a Community Legal Centre, before moving into insurance 
in 2001, holding various managerial roles at AAMI Insurance.   

Tracey also serves as a Director on the Board of Lloyd’s subsidiaries in Australia, Japan, Dubai and 
Lloyd’s Branch Executive Committee in India. Tracey was also a member of the past two ICA Code 
Review Committees. 

Quote attributable to ICA President Nick Hawkins 

I welcome Tracey to the ICA Board as we bid farewell to Chris and wish him luck on his new 
role as Lloyd’s Regional Director for Asia Pacific, Middle East and Africa. 

Chris has contributed a wealth of experience and provided insights on the global insurance 
market and reinsurance solutions for a wide variety of risks. 

We look forward to working with Tracey and to continue our valued relationship with Lloyd’s. 
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